
           

   

 

 

 

 

 

Walking in the footsteps of Jesus with our Christian family, we learn, grow, achieve and flourish 
together in God’s love. 

 
IMAGINE THAT, LIVERPOOL 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 

 
 

Dear parents, 

 

I am excited to inform you that we have organised a school trip for Class One on Tuesday 21st June. 

We will be going to ‘Imagine That!’ in Liverpool. ‘Imagine That!’ is a science and discovery centre 

for children. The children will have the opportunity to explore different zones, have a go at 

scientific investigations, experience different role play opportunities and become artists.  

 

We will leave school after registration on the Tuesday morning and return to school by the end of 

the school day. Children will need a packed lunch in a named disposable plastic bag, no sweets, 

cans or glass bottles please.  Please note that those children who usually have school dinners will 

have a packed lunch prepared for them. Please indicate this on the Google Form. Children will wear 

school uniform on the day. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £13, this covers entry into the centre and the cost of the coach. The 

PTFA have kindly subsidised the coach costs to keep the total as low as possible. 

 

It will be a very enjoyable day and we are looking forward to it already. Please complete the 

Google Form on the following link https://forms.gle/yQVZmxRRM6YJeAxs9  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Clarke 
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